
 

  

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX 

Tel: 01665 830210 

Email:  admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk 

Web: www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk  

 
Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  21st October 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

This year, Parent/Teacher Consultations are trickier to organise and we are aware that 

many of you will be anxious to know how your children are getting on. Logistically, it 

would be a real challenge for us to phone all parents out of hours with a limited phone 

line into the school building. 

 

Teachers are currently writing a short report on your child and how they have settled 

back into school with some initial findings around your child’s progress. The information 

provided in the report will replicate what would have been shared at a “normal” Parental 

Consultation.  If having read this report you have questions please contact the school 

via the admin account and we will address these. We are planning to send these out in 

the week beginning 9th November. 

 

As a school we will agree how we can develop Parent/Teacher Consultations going 

forwards depending on the current climate and Risk Assessments in place within our 

school building. 

 

I have sent Individual Learning Plans electronically over the last two weeks for those 

children who have support above quality first teaching – again please get in touch if you 

have any queries. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Kevin Moloney 

Headteacher 
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